
  

 
 

 
DATE:  December 1, 2023 

 
Please note the following change in 

Immunohistochemical (IHC) 

reporting for breast tumor 

biomarkers effective January 1, 2024 

 
 

The initial breast cancer diagnosis and all IHC results to include ER, 

PR and/or HER-2/Neu, will be combined on one comprehensive 

report titled Anatomic Pathology Report.  Any IHC results will be 

reported as an addendum on the original anatomic pathology report 

DPMG will no longer issue a separate IHC report.  We expect this 

change will optimize the ease of use as all relevant and pertinent 

information can be accessed on one report.   

 

 

SMG EPIC users - The IHC results will be available as an 

addendum at the bottom of the initial surgical pathology report in 

the PATH tab.  A separate IHC report will not be issued.  A 

notification will be sent via EPIC when an addendum is made 

available. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please notify our Customer 

Service department at 916-446-0424 or contact your Client Liaison. 

 

 

Diagnostic Pathology Medical Group ����  3301 C Street Suite 200-E, Sacramento, CA 95816 ����  916-446-0424; Toll-free 800-464-0424 

 

 
DPMG Client Update 

 


